
  

Public Hearing Notice 
 

The Board of Managers of the Coon Creek Watershed District will hold a Public 
Hearing at their regularly scheduled meeting, in person or virtually by Zoom: 

 
5:30 PM 

Monday, June 10, 2024 
  Coon Creek Watershed District 

13632 Van Buren St NE 
Ham Lake, MN 55304 

 
 

All residents of the Watershed District are invited to attend a public meeting on the             
Coon Creek Watershed District Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) 

required as part of the NPDES Program and administered by the 
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA). 

For more information go to www.cooncreekwd.org/swppp 
 
 
 

To get the Zoom meeting link, contact Coon Creek Watershed District by 3pm on June 
10th at 763-755-0975 or blaw@cooncreekwd.org 

  

http://www.cooncreekwd.org/swppp

